
 
 
 

 
Clinton County Electric Aggregation Information 

 
Residential customers participating in the county electric aggregation program will 
receive notices regarding Dynegy’s recent acquisition of Energy Harbor. 
 
No action is needed on your part when you receive the notices. 
 
Your current Aggregation price of $0.0657 is not changing.  And the term is from 
12/2023- 12/2025 is the same. 
 
To be clear, even though there is a new energy supplier, your electricity service will 
remain uninterrupted, and your aggregation rate will remain the same. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Dynegy at 844-351-7691, Monday through 
Friday, 7:00 a.m. to 11:00 p.m. 
 


